1-11-13     5:32PM

Doug,
 

Attached is the Occupancy Permit for the Field House (The Barn) and was issued

upon receiving the okay from The Plainfield Fire Chief that all the items requested by

the State Fire Marshals Office.

 

 

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

 

 

cc: Ronald Anstey

cc: Dan Salvatore

1-11-13           4:06pm

David,
 

Attached please find the Assembly Permit and the list of items that Frank Currier was to approve after our meeting with Ron Anstey from the State of NH Fire Marshal’s Office.  I will call you to make sure you get these and to set up our CO mailing.

 

Thank you for all your help!

Doug

 

Douglas R. Plummer

1-10-13  2:04PM

Just heard from  Ron’s office…he will be on site at 3:15
 
Susan V McCarthy
Sales Engineer
Mammoth Fire Alarms Inc.
1-9-13  5:58PM

Susan,
So, does this mean that after tomorrow’s test KUA will be able to get a temporary certificate of occupancy? Because if the answer is no we will be wasting everyone’s time tomorrow testing the horns and the strobes. The whole purpose of testing tomorrow was to show Ron and the Fire Chief a complete system.  Is there any way you can get the other two sets here tomorrow? Where are they coming from? Can they be shipped overnight? I’ll pick them up if necessary/possible.
 
Daniel J. Salvatore 
Project Superintendent / Employee Owner
PC Construction Company

1-9-13
   9:16PM

Dan I will be personally picking the one that was in stock tomorrow morning….the other 2 were ordered from Mircom and they will be in next week. You have coverage but the beams are causing a trouble to the panel.  This does not mean the system isn’t functioning and Ron and I have spoken of the issue.  Yes the intent is to test the system tomorrow afternoon based on Ron being able to make it to the site.  Typically a trouble signal is recognized, silenced and handled. The trouble will ring through every 24 hours until its resolved.  But again there is coverage in the building so the discussion with Ron was that knowing the additional reflectors were on the way we could proceed with the test and CO if everything else is in order. 
 
I hope this helps. I will be there around 8am. 
 Susan
1-9-13   4:28PM

Good afternoon, I spoke with Ron Anstey today as this is where we stand as of this afternoon.
 
The horn strobe issue is resolved.
 
There seems to have been in issue with condensation that has been resolved and the building is heated again.
 
The beam detection is causing intermitted trouble signals to the panel. There is coverage but to resolve this we are going to add a long range kit. I had 1 kit in stock and the other 2 will arrive next week. This will take care of any issue there.
 
Ron has mentioned is not available on Friday but will do his best to be at the site for a test on Thursday afternoon after another meeting has by the Canadian border.  His arrival time is unknown at this point. 
 
If all else is good with the notification and we know the beam detection issue is being resolved we should be good to go but Ron needs to be able to test the panel to be sure. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to call me. I will be in the area tomorrow and be able to be at the test Thursday afternoon. 
 
Regards,
Susan

1-8-13   8:21AM

Great. I will be in the area both Thursday and Friday.  I want to make sure your all set….
 
Susan V McCarthy
Sales Engineer

1-8-13   8:06AM

Susan,
 
I had emailed Ron yesterday also and he responded late yesterday afternoon that he was OK with your proposal.
 
Defiance is mobilizing today to start the work.
 
Daniel J. Salvatore
1-8-13     7:56AM

All I have not heard back from Ron yet…I did speak to him yesterday and he was having trouble getting onto his email.  
 
Susan V McCarthy
Sales Engineer

1-5-13   4:29PM

Susan,
Thanks again for giving this your highest priority. 

Ron,

As soon you give your approval of this plan I will get Defiance started. Right now they are planning to start Monday, 1/7/13. But we will not start until I receive an email from you letting me know you approve this plan.

1-5-13   12:24PM

Attached are the revised battery calculations. Let me know if you need more info from me.
 
Susan
1-4-13    1:57PM

Susan,
 
Thank you for giving this your highest priority.
 
Ron,
 
As soon as you give your approval on this plan I will get with Defiance to get started.
 
Daniel J. Salvatore 
Project Superintendent / Employee Owner
PC Construction Company
193 Tilley Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403
845.224.4311 m | 802.419.5024 f | www.pcconstruction.com
 
|  AT PC WE GO ABOVE AND BEYOND ON EVERY JOB, PERIOD.
 
Please update your address book with my new email address: dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com
 
From: Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc. [mailto:Susan.McCarthy@mammothfire.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 04, 2013 1:15 PM
To: Salvatore, Dan; Jay Boucher; Anstey, Ronald; Beverly Kowalik
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection
 

Good afternoon. …
 
After review of the ceiling heights and the limitations with the nets in the field house the following is the plan to correct the fire alarm notification issues at the KUA job site.
 
The center ceiling mounted horn strobes are at 115 cd.  These need to be placed on a pendant style mount so that they are no more than 30 ft off the ground.  This will give us 55ft of coverage.   
 
The wall mount horn strobes will be changed to ceiling mount horn strobes at 115 cd. This again will give us 55 ft of coverage. We can follow the same line as the existing wall mounts and be sure to mount them 27 ½ ft in  (1/2 of the 55 foot coverage allowance).  This will give us a total of 165 ft of coverage for the width of the building which is 160 ft.
 
The distance length wise from that point will be 50 ft between devices if they are place on every  other beam as the wall mount horn strobes are now. 
 
To my understanding we will box off the wall mount horn strobes and pipe up to the new ceiling mount on both sides of the building for a total of 3 rows. Again coming in 27 ½ ft from the wall.
 
Jay I assume you CAD dept will revise the drawing. 
 
I will have my office revise battery calcs.
 
Devices will be at the office of Defiance Electric on Monday. 
 
Ron you and I spoke this morning and if you can confirm your approval of this plan we can move forward with the install and should have all revised paperwork for you beginning of the week. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions…
 
Regards,
Susan
 
 
Susan V McCarthy
Sales Engineer
Mammoth Fire Alarms Inc.
603-674-4594
www.mammothfire.com
1-3-13   8:13AM  
 1-2-13     8:02PM

The record drawing provided is simply a riser diagram, but not an actual drawing showing the placement of devices.  So compliance with NFPA72 could not be verified.
 

Beverly


-----Original Message-----
From: Jay Boucher <jboucher@defianceelectric.com>
To: Jay Boucher <JBoucher@defianceelectric.com>; Anstey, Ronald <Ronald.Anstey@dos.nh.gov>; Salvatore, Dan <dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com>; Beverly Kowalik <jcmcode34312@aol.com>; Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc. <Susan.McCarthy@mammothfire.com>
Cc: dplummer <dplummer@kua.org>; davejosie <davejosie@juno.com>; Christopher Kennedy <ckennedy@ukarch.com>
Sent: Wed, Jan 2, 2013 2:42 pm
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection

Just got a call from Susan McCarthy who has spoken with Beverly and updated her on the added devices and is apparently now all set.  I have attached the updated drawing and battery calcs for you use as well.

 

Thanks,

 

Jay Boucher
President
Defiance Electric & Crossover Inc.
1-2-13    7:58PM

Speaking for Beverly,
 

Actually what we discussed was, that the Fire Marshal's Office would be "all set" when a revised set of record drawings, battery calculations, and voltage drop calculations were submitted.

 

She was unsure if this information was available or if Investigator Anstey would be picking them up tomorrow on site, and bringing them back with him.

 

Thanks,

Beverly


-----Original Message-----
From: Jay Boucher <jboucher@defianceelectric.com>
To: Jay Boucher <JBoucher@defianceelectric.com>; Anstey, Ronald <Ronald.Anstey@dos.nh.gov>; Salvatore, Dan <dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com>; Beverly Kowalik <jcmcode34312@aol.com>; Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc. <Susan.McCarthy@mammothfire.com>
Cc: dplummer <dplummer@kua.org>; davejosie <davejosie@juno.com>; Christopher Kennedy <ckennedy@ukarch.com>
Sent: Wed, Jan 2, 2013 2:42 pm
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection

Just got a call from Susan McCarthy who has spoken with Beverly and updated her on the added devices and is apparently now all set.  I have attached the updated drawing and battery calcs for you use as well.

 

Thanks,

 

Jay Boucher
President
Defiance Electric & Crossover Inc.
603-632-4982 x301
jboucher@defianceelectric.com
Defiance Electric News, Projects, & Updates

From: Jay Boucher [mailto:jboucher@defianceelectric.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 2:34 PM
To: Anstey, Ronald; Salvatore, Dan; Beverly Kowalik; Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc.
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection

 

Hi Folks,

 

I just spoke Susan McCarthy from Mammoth and she said she is happy to call Beverly but does not have a cell phone number for her. I could not find one in the email trails either, so if someone could pass along the best way to reach Beverly Susan can give her a call.  I have copied Susan on this email.

 

We should be all set in the field house as we have installed on additional row of horn/strobe devices down the center of the space and everything is working. 

 

Thanks,

Jay Boucher
President
Defiance Electric & Crossover Inc.
603-632-4982 x301
jboucher@defianceelectric.com
Defiance Electric News, Projects, & Updates

From: Anstey, Ronald [mailto:Ronald.Anstey@dos.nh.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 1:17 PM
To: Salvatore, Dan; Beverly Kowalik
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy; Jay Boucher
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection

 

Hi Dan,

 

 I will be at KUA at 10:00 tomorrow.  It is now 1:15 and Beverly has not been contacted by Mammoth Fire Alarm.  I will check with her tomorrow morning to confirm her conversation with them regarding the fire alarm system.

 

Ron

 

Investigator Ron Anstey, CBO, CFI

Section Chief, Engineering and Plans Review

New Hampshire State Fire Marshal's Office



From: Salvatore, Dan [mailto:dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 01, 2013 11:44 AM
To: Beverly Kowalik
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; Anstey, Ronald; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy; Jay Boucher
Subject: Re: KUA Field House Inspection

 

Beverly,

 

Good morning and Happy New Year.

 

All of the additional horn/strobes you requested have been installed. I have copied Jay Boucher, our electrical contractor on this email and I will have he and someone from Mammoth contact you tomorrow. If you do not here from them by 12pm please email or call me.

 

Jay, please make sure that both you and your contact at Mammoth call Beverly Wednesday 1/2/13.


Sent from my iPhone


On Jan 1, 2013, at 9:48 AM, "Beverly Kowalik" <jcmcode34312@aol.com> wrote:

Good morning,

 

I will coordinate with Ron Anstey to see who will be covering from the Fire Marshals Office, but as of 12/5, the fire alarm contractor, Mammoth was to contact me directly to discuss open comments regarding the fire alarm coverage submitted from this office dated 11/25.  To date, I have not been contacted, and the additional coverage is critical, since this "complete covage" was the basis for the elimination of the sprinkler system.

 

Beverly Kowalik, PE

-----Original Message-----
From: Doug Plummer <dplummer@kua.org>
To: Salvatore, Dan <dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com>
Cc: ronald.anstey <ronald.anstey@dos.nh.gov>; Beverly Kowalik <jcmcode34312@aol.com>; davejosie <davejosie@juno.com>
Sent: Fri, Dec 28, 2012 1:47 pm
Subject: Re: KUA Field House Inspection

Dan,

 

Chief Currier has replied that he has us on his calendar and will make sure that he's there for the testing.

Doug 

 

Sent from my iPad


On Dec 27, 2012, at 2:36 PM, "Salvatore, Dan" <dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com> wrote:

To all,

 

As we approach the end of construction at the new KUA Field House I need to reserve some time for all of you, or some of you to come to the site to one, witness the fire alarm test and two, perform the final inspection of the building. I would like to do both on Thursday, January 3. 2013 at 10:00AM if that day/date works for everyone please reply back to me. If I have missed someone please feel free to forward this email onto them. Doug, I know Fire Chief Currier needs to be involved, if you could forward this email onto him I would appreciate it.

 

Thanks.

 

Daniel J. Salvatore
From: Salvatore, Dan [mailto:dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2013 4:08 PM
To: Jay Boucher; Anstey, Ronald; Beverly Kowalik; Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc.
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection
 

Jay, Susan,
 
Thanks for getting with Beverly. As of right now we are all set to test the system at 10AM tomorrow (1-3-13).
 
Daniel J. Salvatore 
Project Superintendent / Employee Owner
PC Construction Company
193 Tilley Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403
845.224.4311 m | 802.419.5024 f | www.pcconstruction.com
 
|  AT PC WE GO ABOVE AND BEYOND ON EVERY JOB, PERIOD.
 
Please update your address book with my new email address: dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com
 
From: Jay Boucher [mailto:jboucher@defianceelectric.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 2:42 PM
To: Jay Boucher; Anstey, Ronald; Salvatore, Dan; Beverly Kowalik; Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc.
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection
 

Just got a call from Susan McCarthy who has spoken with Beverly and updated her on the added devices and is apparently now all set.  I have attached the updated drawing and battery calcs for you use as well.
 
Thanks,
 
Jay Boucher
President
Defiance Electric & Crossover Inc.
603-632-4982 x301
jboucher@defianceelectric.com
Defiance Electric News, Projects, & Updates
From: Jay Boucher [mailto:jboucher@defianceelectric.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 2:34 PM
To: Anstey, Ronald; Salvatore, Dan; Beverly Kowalik; Susan McCarthy - Mammoth Fire Alarms, Inc.
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection
 

Hi Folks,
 
I just spoke Susan McCarthy from Mammoth and she said she is happy to call Beverly but does not have a cell phone number for her. I could not find one in the email trails either, so if someone could pass along the best way to reach Beverly Susan can give her a call.  I have copied Susan on this email.
 
We should be all set in the field house as we have installed on additional row of horn/strobe devices down the center of the space and everything is working. 
 
Thanks,
Jay Boucher
President
Defiance Electric & Crossover Inc.
603-632-4982 x301
jboucher@defianceelectric.com
Defiance Electric News, Projects, & Updates
From: Anstey, Ronald [mailto:Ronald.Anstey@dos.nh.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 1:17 PM
To: Salvatore, Dan; Beverly Kowalik
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy; Jay Boucher
Subject: RE: KUA Field House Inspection
 

Hi Dan,
 
 I will be at KUA at 10:00 tomorrow.  It is now 1:15 and Beverly has not been contacted by Mammoth Fire Alarm.  I will check with her tomorrow morning to confirm her conversation with them regarding the fire alarm system.
 
Ron
 
Investigator Ron Anstey, CBO, CFI
Section Chief, Engineering and Plans Review
New Hampshire State Fire Marshal's Office


From: Salvatore, Dan [mailto:dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 01, 2013 11:44 AM
To: Beverly Kowalik
Cc: dplummer@kua.org; Anstey, Ronald; davejosie@juno.com; Christopher Kennedy; Jay Boucher
Subject: Re: KUA Field House Inspection
 

Beverly,

 

Good morning and Happy New Year.

 

All of the additional horn/strobes you requested have been installed. I have copied Jay Boucher, our electrical contractor on this email and I will have he and someone from Mammoth contact you tomorrow. If you do not here from them by 12pm please email or call me.

 

Jay, please make sure that both you and your contact at Mammoth call Beverly Wednesday 1/2/13.


Sent from my iPhone


On Jan 1, 2013, at 9:48 AM, "Beverly Kowalik" <jcmcode34312@aol.com> wrote:

Good morning,
 
I will coordinate with Ron Anstey to see who will be covering from the Fire Marshals Office, but as of 12/5, the fire alarm contractor, Mammoth was to contact me directly to discuss open comments regarding the fire alarm coverage submitted from this office dated 11/25.  To date, I have not been contacted, and the additional coverage is critical, since this "complete covage" was the basis for the elimination of the sprinkler system.
 
Beverly Kowalik, PE
-----Original Message-----
From: Doug Plummer <dplummer@kua.org>
To: Salvatore, Dan <dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com>
Cc: ronald.anstey <ronald.anstey@dos.nh.gov>; Beverly Kowalik <jcmcode34312@aol.com>; davejosie <davejosie@juno.com>
Sent: Fri, Dec 28, 2012 1:47 pm
Subject: Re: KUA Field House Inspection
Dan,
 
Chief Currier has replied that he has us on his calendar and will make sure that he's there for the testing.

Doug 
 
Sent from my iPad

On Dec 27, 2012, at 2:36 PM, "Salvatore, Dan" <dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com> wrote:
To all,
 
As we approach the end of construction at the new KUA Field House I need to reserve some time for all of you, or some of you to come to the site to one, witness the fire alarm test and two, perform the final inspection of the building. I would like to do both on Thursday, January 3. 2013 at 10:00AM if that day/date works for everyone please reply back to me. If I have missed someone please feel free to forward this email onto them. Doug, I know Fire Chief Currier needs to be involved, if you could forward this email onto him I would appreciate it.
 
Thanks.
 
Daniel J. Salvatore 
Project Superintendent / Employee Owner
PC Construction Company
193 Tilley Drive, South Burlington, VT 05403
845.224.4311 m | 802.419.5024 f | www.pcconstruction.com
 
|  AT PC WE GO ABOVE AND BEYOND ON EVERY JOB, PERIOD.
 
Please update your address book with my new email address: dsalvatore@pcconstruction.com
 
12-19-12   2:05PM

Chris,
 
That is good news, we’ll proceed with the install once I get a price from Osgood.
 
Daniel J. Salvatore
12-19-12   3:34PM

It looks good to me, it doesn't hinder exiting the building, the structure of the building, and it is not flammable.
 

If you get a chance drop off the print at the town so I won't have to print it and I will file it with the final 

papers.

 

 

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

12-19-12   5:33PM

David
Thanks. We will deliver the drawings of the canopy to the Town.  

Chris
-- 
Christopher P. Kennedy, AIA, LEED AP
Principal

12-19-12   2:01PM

David

KUA would like to add a temporary entry canopy at the entry door to the new Field House.  The entry is designed so that it is not physically attached to the Field House structure.  It is a stand alone structure that can be set in place within an inch or two of the exterior wall of the Field House.  The canopy will be entirely constructed using steel and concrete. 

I have attached drawings of the proposed entry canopy to this email for your review.

Under the approvals granted by the Town of Plainfield, KUA is obligated to construct an addition to the field house with the appropriate restrooms and main entry to the building.  This canopy will only be in place until that addition is constructed.  Can you let me know if you have any concerns with the inclusion of this temporary canopy in the project.  

Thank you
Chris
Time 1.0

